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Mike,
We did not receive any comments on the proposed rule, so it should be
straight-forward to finalize the rule. We are currently working with
0MB to get them to waive their normal 3 month review. If they agree to
that, I would say that it should be final in the next month or so. I
can keep you posted and let you know more as soon as I do. I would not
incorporate the ECF exclusion into your state regs if possible, as we
are definitely withdrawing it. thanks, Mary

Mary Jackson
US EPAfOffice of Resource Conservation and Recovery
Materials Recovery & Waste Management Division
Mail Code: 5304P
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20460
ph: (703) 308-8453
fax: (703) 308-0514
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I note that you proposed withdrawal of the ECM exclusion on December 8,
2009. The comment period ended on January 22, 2010. Do you have any
idea when a final rule may arise?

I am working on incorporation of the ECM exclusion into the Illinois
regulations. If EPA is to withdraw the ECM exclusion sooner, rather
than later, it could change the approach that I take to the amendments.
I am compelled by State statute to adopt the ECM exclusion unless EPA is
to adopt the withdrawal soon.
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